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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

BELLEFONTE NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION FOR VIOLATION
50-438/84-01-02 - FAILURE TO PREVENT PRACTICES THAT CAUSE DE7ERIORATION OF
AN ELECTRICAL PANEL COMPONENT

TVA responded to R. C. Lewis' letter &ted February 17, 1984, repor t
numbers 50-438/84-01 and 50-439/84-01, concerning activities at the
Bellefonte Nuclear Plant which appeared to have been in violation of NRC
regulations by letter &ted March 14 , 1984. This was followed by our
supplemental reports dated September 12 and October 30, 1984. Please rote
that in our October 30, 1984 letter TVA inadvertently neglected to state
that the relevant Quality Control Procedures would be issued by
December 12, 198 4. Please revise your reccrds accordingly.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
R. H. Shell at FTS 858-2688.

Very trisly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

. .

. W. Hufham, Manager
gLicensing and Regulations

oc: Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Muclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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